
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pharmacy Technology Program Earns National Accreditation 
 
Cabarrus College of Health Sciences is proud to announce our Associate Degree 
Pharmacy Technology Program is now accredited by the American Society of 
Health-System Pharmacists, the only nationally-recognized accrediting body for 
pharmacy technician education and training programs. 
 
Our program is the only ASHP-accredited program in the metro-Charlotte area, 
and the distinction will transfer to the newly-formed Pharmacy Technician 
Accreditation Commission (PTAC) in late 2014.   
 
An associate’s degree in pharmacy technology is required by NC law to validate 
the work of other pharmacy technicians in hospitals.  Associate degree pharmacy 
technicians are typically hired at higher salaries and job ranks than technicians 
without the degree.  There is a high demand for qualified pharmacy technicians in 
both retail and hospital settings, and the profession is set to grow by 32 percent 
nationwide by the year 2018.   
 
The College’s website contains all information regarding admission into the 
Associate Degree Pharmacy Technology program. For further questions, contact 
the College’s Admissions office at 704-403-1556. 
 
 
 


